
 

 
 

22nd October 202 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
GCSE examinations for students in year 11 will take place from the week beginning Monday 6th May 2024 
which is in 28 weeks’ time or 22 school weeks.  It is therefore imperative that pupils are focused on revision 
activities to prepare them for their forthcoming exams.   
 
On Thursday 9th November at 6:00pm we will be holding an Exam Information Evening for all parents/carers of 
year 11 students in the Old Hall.  The evening will include information on the examination season, where to 
find essential support, how to find out how your child is progressing and how to prepare and revise.  We do 
encourage all parents, carers, and pupils in year 11 to attend.  The evening will conclude at approximately 
7:00pm.   

 
Revision classes after school have begun in GCSE subjects, and we encourage all students to take up the 
opportunity to attend structured revision sessions that will help them prepare for their examinations.  There is 
no substitute for a sustained revision schedule over time to ensure pupils learn and remember the content 
required the subjects studied.  Beginning the process now will ensure that all our students have the 
opportunity to achieve and surpass their target grades and can leave Bridgnorth Endowed with grades that 
reflect their hard work. 

 
I look forward to seeing you on 9th November.   

 
Kind regards 

 
Mr M. Penn 
Headteacher  
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